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llth January 1992 

Mrs Beverley Turnbuil~ 

Dear Beverley, 

I have now heard from Chris West District General Manager, in his 
letter Chris has passed the situation onto Max Millett Unit General 

jlanager. I was at a meeting with Tony Home General Manager, Community 
~nit who informed me that he had already spoken to Bill Hooper about 
the concerns that I had put in my letter to Chris West, Tony will be 
getting back to me in due course. I hope this is clear! 

I know that after your last meeting with Mrs Evans your concerns may be 
eieviated, I still feel that the underlying problem is still there. I 
therefore hope that you agree with allowing this to run the course. 

With best wishes for 1992. 

Yours sincerely, 

Keith Murray 

~(" ranch Convenor 

25 Dysart Avenue, 
East Cosham, 
Portsmouth, 
Hants. PO6 2LY 


